	
	Our Ref:
	

	
	Your Ref:
	

	
	Contact:
	

	
	Direct Line:
	

	
	Direct Email:
	


Insert date
Dear

Continuing Health Care is the name given to ongoing support funded by the NHS where a person’s primary needs are health needs.

The first stage in considering whether a person may be entitled to Continuing Health Care involves completing a Checklist that looks at whether the person may have the level of needs that could make them eligible for Continuing Health Care.  

As you will be aware, a Continuing Health Care checklist was recently completed in respect of your needs.  This indicates that your needs are not presently ones for which you may be entitled to Continuing Health Care.  A copy of the completed checklist is attached.

You can request an independent review of this decision if you consider that the Northumberland Care Trust did not follow the correct procedures or did not apply the National Framework for Continuing Care correctly in reaching their decision.  If you wish to do this, please contact Northumberland Care Trust Continuing Health Care Lead.  Their details are available from your Care Manager.
If you wish you can ask a family member, friend or representative to help you with the review.

Even though you are not entitled to Continuing Health Care, assessment of your support needs will continue.  Any support needed may be arranged by the NHS or the local authority or by both of them working together.  The decision that you are not eligible for Continuing Health Care means you will be financially assessed and may need to pay a contribution to any support arranged by the local authority.  However all NHS services will be free.

If you have any queries about this please discuss with your Care Manager.

Yours sincerely

Care Manager

Enc:  copy of completed Checklist
